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Throughout her professional career and for more than twenty years in public

and community service, Laurie Rose has led and listened to clients,

constituents and peers with compassion and integrity. Laurie has served the

LWVIL for several years on the Bylaws, 501(c)3 and Centennial Committees.

As President of the LWV Lake Forest/Lake Bluff Area, Laurie implemented

diversity, conflict of interest and committee policies and created Centennial,

fundraising and membership initiatives. As one of three attorneys in the

National Office of the March of Dimes, Laurie developed considerable

familiarity with the governance and other challenges facing national chapter

based non-profit organizations. As a member/officer of the Lake Forest

Board of Education for eight years, Laurie led and worked with

consensus-based teams on a broad variety of projects and initiatives.  As a

member of the Representative Town Meeting (municipal legislature) in

Greenwich, CT, she facilitated the creation of a Scenic Roads Ordinance.

Laurie’s community service also includes the Tri Con Child Care Center, the

LF/LB Newcomers Club, Applause, Spirit of 67, Piven Theater, the Psychiatry

Advisory Council for Northwestern Memorial Hospital, and the Yale Alumni

Schools Committee. She currently serves on the Zoning Board of Appeals in

Lake Forest.


